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Dear	all,

On	 the	 occasion	 of	 releasing	 the	 3rd	 issue	 of	 the	 year	 2017,	 of	 Babaria	 Institute	 of	 Pharmacy's	 newsletter	

PHARMAINSIGHTS,	September-December	2017,	I	fell	very	happy	and	proud.	Students	and	faculty	members	of	the	Babaria	

Institute	of	Pharmacy	have	made	signi�icant	contribution	towards	the	welfare	of	the	society	through	various	activities	

under	the	banner	of	NSS.	Also	the	participation	of	students	in	various	co	curricular	activities	under	the	guidance	of	faculty	

members	has	helped	the	institute	to	achieve	signi�icant	appreciations	and	awards	from	various	institutes	and	agencies.	It	is	

the	hard	work	and	dedication	of	students	and	staff	of	the	Babaria	Institute	of	Pharmacy	which	makes	this	institute	a	choice	

of	place	for	many	aspiring	new	students	for	their	career	development.		
	 	 	 	 					

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Dr.	Vandana	Patel
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Principal,	BIP

Subh	Arambha	 -	orientation	program	of	B.Pharm	1st	
semester	students

It	has	been	the	tradition	at	Babaria	Institute	of	Pharmacy	to	
cordially	invite	fresher	students	of	B.Pharm	1st	semester.	
The	orientation	program	"Subh	Arambha"	was	organized	
on	07/09/2017.	During	this	orientation	program	the	key	
note	address	was	given	by	Dr.	Vandana	Patel,	Principal	BIP	
followed	by	the	introduction	session	of	both	faculties	and	
students.	Students	were	also	informed	about	the	basic	rules	
and	regulations	of	the	institute	and	various	committees	in	
case	of	any	grievances.	There	were	some	entertaining	co-
curricular	 activities	 also	 planned	 to	 make	 students	
comfortable	and	familiar	with	the	new	atmosphere	of	the	
institute.	 The	 program	 was	 concluded	 with	 light	
refreshment	and	lots	of	positivity.

Orientation	program	2017

Teacher's	day	celebration

To	 recognize	 the	 role	 of	 teachers	 in	 nation	 and	 society	
building	 the	Teacher's	day	was	celebrated	at	 the	Babaria	
Institute	of	Pharmacy.	The	function	was	inaugurated	by	the	
lamp	 lightning	 ceremony	 by	Dr.	 Vandana	 Patel,	 Principal	
BIP	 followed	 by	 an	 inspirational	 and	 motivational	 talk	
highlighting	 the	 role	 of	 Teacher	 in	 the	 life	 of	 students.	
Various	 entertaining	 activities	 were	 also	 planned	 by	
students	 especially	 for	 faculty	 members.	 The	 entire	
celebration	 was	 full	 of	 joy	 and	 happiness	 and	 everyone	
enjoyed	it	lot.		

Teacher's	day	celebration
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Guest	 lecture	 on	 "Demonstration	 of	 FTIR"	 by	 Mr.	
Mayank	Gandhi

To	 explain	 the	 importance	 of	 Infrared	 spectroscopy	 in	
various	 analytical	 procedures,	 a	 guest	 lecture	 on	
"Demonstration	of	FTIR"	by	Mr.	Mayank	Gandhi,	Sr.	Sales	
manager,	 Lab	 India	 Pvt	 Ltd.	 Mumbai	 was	 organized	 on	
12/09/2017.	Mr.	Mayank	 explained	 in	 detail	 the	 various	
practical	and	technical	aspect	of	FTIR	and	application	of	this	
in	the	research	activity.	Students	of	�inal	year	B.Pharma	and	
M.Pharm	took	active	part	 in	detailed	discussion	with	 the	
speaker	to	solve	their	queries.	The	entire	guest	lecture	was	
very	informative	and	useful	for	students.

Guest	lecture	on	"Demonstration	of	FTIR"	by	Mr.	Mayank	Gandhi

Ratri	before	Navratri

Navratri	is	the	festival	of	music,	culture	and	dance	for	nine	
long	days.	These	auspicious	nine	days	are	dedicated	to	the	
prayer	and	blessings	of	goddess	Durga.	As	a	part	of	the	long	
time	 tradition	 the	 Ratri	 before	 Navratri	 event	 was	
organized	 at	 the	 Bits	 Edu	 Campus	 on	 20/09/2017.	 All	
students,	alumnus	and	staff	members	of	all	institutes	of	Bits	
Edu	Campus	participated	in	the	musical	and	cultural	event.	
The	participants	were	 appreciated	 and	 awarded	 for	best	
garba	performance	during	the	event.	It	was	indeed	a	joyful	
evening	�illed	with	positive	vibes.

Ratri	before	Navratri	2017

Guest	 lecture	 on	 "Balance	 between	 work	 and	
professional	life	"by	Ms.	Ashu	Manchanda

In	 today's	 world	 a	 stress	 management	 and	 a	 balance	
between	 the	 professional	 and	personal	 life	 have	 become	
very	 crucial.	The	 collegiate	women's	development	 cell	 of	
Babaria	Institute	of	Pharmacy	organized	a	guest	lecture	on	
"Balance	between	work	and	professional	life	"by	Ms.	Ashu	
Manchanda.	 The	 speaker	 explained	 various	 aspects	 of	
managing	professional	and	private	life	simultaneously.	He	
also	 explained	 various	 stress	 management	 techniques.	
Both	 students	 and	 faculty	members	 took	 bene�its	 of	 the	
expertise	of	the	speaker	in	resolving	their	queries	related	to	
the	topic.	

Guest	lecture	by	Ms.	Ashu	Manchanda

XITIJ	2017	GTU	youth	festival	held	at	sigma	institute	of	
engineering

Co	 curricular	 activities	 play	 very	 important	 role	 in	 the	
overall	development	of	student's	career.	With	this	view	in	
mind	 the	GTU	youth	 festival	XItij	 2017	was	organized	at	
Sigma	 institute	 of	 engineering	 from	 5	 to	 7/10/2017.	
Students	of	B.pharm	and	M.Pharm	under	the	guidance	of	
faculty	 members	 took	 part	 in	 various	 activities	 and	
performed	 excellently	 well.	 Students	 from	 the	 Babaria	
Institute	 of	 Pharmacy	 took	 part	 in	 Debate	 and	 Play	
competition	 under	 the	 guidance	 of	 Ms.	 Esha	 Shah.	 The	
Management	 and	 principal	 ma'am	 appreciated	 the	
enthusiasm	and	creativity	of	participants	for	taking	part	in	
this	event.
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GTU	Zonal	youth	festival	-	XITIJ	2017

Guest	 lecture	on	"In	silico	methods	for	modeling	and	
simulations	 special	 emphasis	on	 computational	 �luid	
dynamics	 in	 drug	 product	 characterization"	 by	 Dr.	
Rajkumar	Mlayandi

The	view	and	guidance	of	an	expert	from	industry	is	always	
helpful	for	students	to	understand	subject	in	a	much	better	
way.	With	 this	 view	 in	mind	a	 guest	 lecture	on	 "In	 silico	
methods	 for	modelling	and	simulations	special	emphasis	
on	 computational	 �luid	 dynamics	 in	 drug	 product	
characterization"	by	Dr.	Rajkumar	Mlayandi	was	organized	
on	14/10/2017.	Dr.	Rajkumar	Mlayandi	explained	various	
in	silico	methods	for	modelling	and	simulations	in	detail	to	
students.	He	also	explained	the	importance	of	computing	
various	 data	 in	 order	 to	 draw	 the	 conclusion	 after	
conduction	 various	 studies.	 He	 also	 answered	 various	
questions	and	queries	asked	by	students.	Overall	the	guest	
lecture	was	very	interesting	and	full	valuable	information	
related	to	modern	techniques	in	research	and	development.

Guest	lecture	by	Dr.	Rajkumar	Mlayandi

Dr.	Vandana	Patel,	Principal	BIP,	attended	AAPA	annual	
meeting	 and	 exposition	 at	 San	 Diego	 Convention	
Centre,	California,	USA

It	was	an	indeed	proud	moment	for	the	Babaria	Institute	of	
Pharmacy	 that	 the	 principal	 Dr.	 Vandana	 B.	 Patel,	
participated		and		presented		a		research		paper		at		AAPA

annual	meeting	 and	 exposition	 at	 San	 Diego	 Convention	
Centre,	California,	USA	during	12-15/11/2017.	The	topic	of	
the	 presentation	 was	 "Solid	 dispersion	 adsorbate	
technique	 for	 dissolution	 enhancement	 of	 Raloxifene	
Hydrochloride".	 Around	 6000	 researchers	 and	 scientists	
from	 pharmaceutical	 �ield	 attended	 the	 conference.	 The	
conference	was	 turned	out	 to	be	a	good	platform	for	 the	
interaction	and	idea	sharing	with	likeminded	people.

Blood	Donation	Camp,	organized	by	NSS	unit	of	BIP	in	
collaboration	with	HDFC	Bank

The	Babaria	Institute	of	Pharmacy	has	always	been	on	the	
fore	front	to	help	society	and	to	organize	activities	for	the	
betterment	 of	 the	 society.	 The	 NSS	 unit	 of	 BIP	 in	
collaboration	 with	 HDFC	 Bank	 had	 organized	 the	 blood	
donation	camp	on	12/12/2017.	The	camp	had	been	hugely	
successful	as	42	volunteers	 from	both	 students	and	staff	
donated	their	blood	for	the	noble	cause.	Both	student	and	
staff	volunteers	collectively	made	this	even	successful.

Blood	Donation	Camp

Dr.	 Suresh	 Jain,	 Associate	 Professor,	 BIP	 awarded	 silver	
medal	and	Cash	prize	of	5000	INR	for	winning	national	level	
Essay	competition	at	69th	Indian	Pharmaceutical	Congress
The	 Babaria	 Institute	 of	 Pharmacy	 always	 encourages	
students	 and	 staff	 members	 to	 participate	 in	 various	
competitive	activities	at	National	as	well	as	 International	
level.	As	a	part	of	this	initiative	Dr.	Suresh	Jain,	Associate	
Professor,	BIP	took	part	in	National	level	essay	competition	
held	 during	 the	 69th	 Indian	 Pharmaceutical	 Congress	 at	
Chitkara	University,	Punjab.	He	won	the	silver	medal	and	
the	cash	prize	of	5000	rs	for	his	essay	on	the	topic	of	"Stem	
cell	 based	 therapeutics:	 A	 revolution	 changing	 the	
treatment	paradigm".
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Alumni	Meet	2017

It	has	been	a	tradition	at	Babaria	Institute	of	pharmacy	to	
remember	the	contribution	of	the	alumni	students	in	the	
development	 and	 reputation	 building	 of	 the	 institute.	
Alumni	 students	 are	 also	 appreciated	 regularly	 for	 their	
outstanding	 achievements	 in	 their	 professional	 life.	 The	
Alumni	association	of	 the	BIP	organized	an	Alumni	meet	
2017	on	24/12/2017.	Students	 from	pass	out	batches	of	
both	B.Pharm	and	M.Pharm	were	cordially	invited	for	this	
function.	The	function	was	attended	by	Managing	trustee,	
Mrs.	Kamalben	Patel,	staff	members	and	invited	students.	
The	 event	 was	 full	 of	 entertainment	 and	 co-curricular	
activities	 followed	 by	 prize	 distribution	 and	 award	
ceremony	 and	 refreshment.	 Students	 with	 outstanding	
performance	and	achievements	in	their	professional	life	i.e.	
Mr.	Ankit	Vankani	and	Mr.	Rudra	Trivedi,	were	felicitated	by	
the	Management	and	Institute.	

Editorial	team

I)	 Dr.	Vandana	Patel,	Principal	&	Chief	Patron
ii)	 Ms.	Meenakshi	Patel,	Assistant	Professor	&	Editor
iii)	 Ms.	Nidhi	Banda,	Student	Coordinator,	B.Pharm
iv)	 Mr.	Jaimin	Patel,	Student	Coordinator,	M.Pharm		
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